
May 1, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 
H-305, The Capitol     1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Dalton State College Chemistry Lab Upgrades project in Fiscal 
Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Dalton State College, located at 650 
College Drive, Dalton, GA 30720. The funding would be used to update the capabilities of 
Dalton State’s chemistry laboratories. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 
because it will allow Dalton State to provide students with hands-on, applicable experience and 
prepare them for careers.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in section 
272 of title 15, United States Code. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Marjorie Taylor Greene  
Member of Congress (GA-14) 


